
Ntera, Inc. 

Alpharetta GA 30005 

c/o Telecom Compliance Services, Inc. 
1720 Windward Concourse, Ste 250 

August 27,2002 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director L 
Division of the Commission Clerk & Administative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 020-7554 7 z  
RE: Ntera, Inc. Company Code TX579 and TJ543 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

This letter is written on behalf of Ntera, Inc. regarding Docket No. 010654 and 010752 
No. TX579. Ntera, Inc. is a client of Telecom Compliance Services, Inc. 
(“TCS”), an outside regulatory consulting service. TCS is in receipt of the letter and 
acknowledges the Commission’s recommendation for the cancellation of Ntera, Inc. 
authority to conduct business in the state of Florida. 

The outstanding report, 2001 Regulatory Assessment Fee report, is now completed and 
attached for your review. Ntera, Inc. recognizes that appropriate controls were not in place 
to assure the timely filing of the 2001 Regulatory Assessment Fee Report. The company 
has since retained TCS, to handle the preparation for all future filings with the Commission. 

Ntera, Inc. would like to make an offer to the Public Service Commission of $100.00 in an effort 
to settle this matter. Also, the company waives objection to the administrative cancellation 
of the company’s certificate in the event the settlement offer is accepted and the company 
fails to comply with the terms that have been offered. 

If there are any questions, please feel free to call me at305-914-3447. Thank you for 
your help in resolving this matter. 

Sincerely, ,--- 

Mike Vazquez 
President 
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